Callander Community Council
13 December 2021

Chair’s report 09.12.21 for
scheduled meeting

Report from: Susan Holden

General

The extreme weather and subsequent power outage affecting Callander and surroundings in
mid-November has led to a perceived need for clear cross-community communication and
(where available) practical support. This is complex and needs clear discussion and deci-
sion-making involving both individuals and the relevant bodies and organisations. It is
hoped to initiate this with a wide-ranging meeting early in the New Year. More to follow!

Monthly meetings

At the time of writing, it is still unclear when it will be advisable to return to live meetings,
although it is our intention to do so as soon as we feel this is safe, taking into account the
likely participators. We are continuing to follow both general official advice and specifically
that of the Secretary, a medical professional, given the recently rising number of Covid cases.

Meetings (Chair’s attendance)
Since the November meeting, the following have been attended. For further details of their
content and outcome, send a request via the Secretary556@gmail.com

Several meetings were cancelled or postponed, due to the bad weather.

18.11 Monthly on-site meeting in Meadows Car Park with SC Roads Officer

The main item discussed was the items carried forward to the next financial year, plus any
likely impact on traffic and parking from the planned Bracklinn Bridge demolition (unlikely -
LLTNP area). A new CC Associate Member will be the cross-community communication
point for this after our December meeting

Monthly online meeting with Stirling Council Roads team leader (Carlyn Fraser)
Raised: public request for pedestrian crossing near the High School. Under discussion with
the appropriate bodies.

Minute-taker
A short meeting was held with the prospective Minute-taker to describe the current CC
membership, meeting structure within SC guidelines, and practical needs.

IN A PERSONAL CAPACITY
26.11 CCDT Board
Monthly board meeting.
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